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November 9, 2016 
 
 
 
Mr. Tim Wyrosdick 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
RE:  NAVARRE HIGH SCHOOL- SOFTBALL BATTING BUILDING - PHASE III APPROVAL 

 
Dear Mr. Wyrosdick, 
 
There is currently a need to construct a covered batting building for the softball field at Navarre High 
School (see attached drawing). 
 
We have received quotes to construct this building for approximately $40,000 for materials and 
installation.  
 
We will use a qualified general contractor as a vendor to complete this project. 
 
Please contact me if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joseph Harrell 
Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 
 
 
 
 


